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Because every child is unique" 

TO WHOMSOEVERIT MAY CONCERN 

BONAFIDE CERTIFICATE 

This is to certify that Miss Anvesha Lal d/o Ms Vijay Laxmi is a 

bonafide student of The Millennium School, Lucknow and is currently 
studying in class XI section G' for the session 2022-23. 

She has already been registered for AISSCE(CBSE) and will appear for 

her class XIl in the session 2023-2024 from The Millennium School, 
Lucknow. 

To the best of our knowledge she bears a good moral character. 

Regards 
NIUM LENA 

CNoW 

Dr Manjula Goswami 

Principal 

The Millennium School 
F-Block, Unitech South City, Rae Bareli Road, Lucknow M:9235556666 

Email headschools.lucknow@themillenniumschools.com Website : www.themillenniumschools.com 
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